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I am writing to Rob Stokes in particular regards the DA approval for the development of
the old grocer and Robertson Rd .
Since when does an unpopular and detrimental development slide so easily past the
community Into the hands of council without the communities voice being heard and
honoured .
I am very disappointed in your office , the council and the whole process and if this
development goes ahead you can rest assured your vote is lost within my Newport
community .

Why don’t you set yourselves apart snd stand for what the people want not developers .
It’s a disgrace at the cost of our beautiful village and shame in your if you allow this to go
ahead .
The dirt with be on your hands for diminishing our village for future generations

What you do to empower your communities once whey be notices

Regards
Kelly Jervis

-- 

mailto:PlanningPanels@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

